
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Person County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 
9:00 a.m. in the auditorium of the Person County Office Building at 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro, 
North Carolina, to hear the following: 

 Petition TA-03-21 – A request by the Person County Planning Department, on behalf of the Person 
County Board of Commissioners, to revise the Person County Solar Energy System Ordinance  

 
This case was originally scheduled for the January 3, 2022 meeting but was rescheduled due to inclement 
weather. 

 
The public is invited to attend the meeting. Substantial changes may occur to the request based on comments 
from the public hearing. The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to recess the public hearing at 
another place and time. For further information on the case(s) listed above, please contact the Person County 
Planning and Zoning Department at (336) 597-1750. 

  


